
    
  
 

BOROUGH OF MARYSVILLE 
RECONVENE COUNCIL MEETING 

A G E N D A 
December 18, 2018 

6:00 PM 
 

  
 6:00 PM Reconvene Council Meeting       

                 
1)  Roll call   

Lance Barthel__P__ Mayor Troutman __A__     
Ronda Kennedy-Rowe_P___  Boro Mgr Scott Weaver__P__  

 Stephen Copp  __P__    
 Charles Wentzel _P___    
            Larry Little__P__     

Dave Magee __P__   
Alexandria Snyder __P__    

      
2)  Approval to Pay Bills: Dave Magee made a motion to pay the bills, second by     

      Alexandria Snyder and approved unanimously.   
  
 
3)  Budget Reallocation’s: Alexandria Snyder made a motion to except the reallocations,  

      second by Ronda Kennedy-Rowe and approved unanimously.  
 
 
4)  Office Staff Annual Salary: Tabled 
     
 
5)  Public Comment: Rich Stees gave council a report on the year of the pool, which was    

      very informational. Rich also informed council of the New Years Eve Bridge Drop     
      and that Best Line Rentals donated the high lift for the drop. Specialty Baker is    
      donating cases of lady fingers and the Moose is opening there door for all to come in   
      out of the cold and enjoy some food. The Boy Scouts are very involved with the  
      Bridge Drop and a special thanks to Roger Barrick for getting and operating the high   
      lift.   

     Rich also reported that the pool received and extra $10,000 on the grant of $40,000   
      they have already received. These extra monies do not have a match.  

      
Alexandria Snyder made a motion to adjourn, second by Charles Wentzel and approved   

 at 6:45 PM 
 
 

Next scheduled will be Monday, January 14, 2019 at 6:00 PM Work Session and 7:00 PM 
Meeting 
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